
Programme  Supervision
Conducted over OVER THE TOP
Cable Operator
Skopje, 28 December 2018 – Regular programme supervision was
conducted over the OVER THE TOP cable operator from Skopje,
regarding its observance of the obligation to register and
provide subtitles for the programme services it retransmits .
The supervision did not find any disregard of the Law on
AAVMS.

The supervision report may be downloaded at the link given
below:

OVER THE TOP – (Article 64, Paragraph 2, and Article 141 of
the LAAVMS) – 28.12.2018

https://avmu.mk/en/2018/12/31/programme-supervision-conducted-over-over-the-top-cable-operator/
https://avmu.mk/en/2018/12/31/programme-supervision-conducted-over-over-the-top-cable-operator/
https://avmu.mk/en/2018/12/31/programme-supervision-conducted-over-over-the-top-cable-operator/
http://avmu.mk/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/OVER-THE.pdf
http://avmu.mk/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/OVER-THE.pdf

